
Kenwood Terrace Homeowners Association 
October 2022 Newsletter    

Please contact Penny Blackwood with HOA Management Professionals, Inc. for any questions and/or concerns that 
arise with Kenwood Terrace building. Emergency calls are handled 24 hours a day seven days a week by calling (818) 
240-6515 and following the instructions for emergency calls.                                         www.KenwoodTerraceHOA.com 
    

 

 
We have a date change for our next Kenwood Terrace 

HOA Quarterly Board Meeting to be Thursday, October 

20, 2022 at 7:00pm via Zoom. You can email Jerod at 

JerodYates@gmail.com for a Zoom invitation email link. 

 

 
With the holidays approaching, this is a busy time for 

packages. Please help us by instructing your deliveries 

to deliver to  your front door. If your deliveries are 

delivered to lobby, please pick them up as soon as 

possible. Thank you for doing your part in helping to 

keep our lobby clean. 

 

 
We will be powerwashing the garage again soon! It is 

important that you do not have any belongings on your 

garage space floor. All belongings should be safely put 

away in your storage cages/rooms. We will not be 

responsible for damage to items not properly stored 

away. 

 

 
 

Board of Directors 

Jerod Yates, President     jerodyates@gmail.com 

Christina Tia, Secretary                christinatia@gmail.com         
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